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Toronto, Ont 
July 8th, 1927.• t

Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal,
Dear Sir:

An organization called the Technical Services 
Council is now in process of organization. Its object 
will be to obtain employment in Canada for the graduates 
of Canadian Universities and Colleges. The Canadian 
Manufacturers1 Association is represented on and is 
assisting to form the Technical Services Council.

For some years past the Association has been 
endeavouring to retain in Canada as many as possible of 
the graduates of Canadian Universities, especially those 
who have technical qualifications suitable for industry. 
Increasing numbers of graduates are being employed in 
Canadian factories.

In order to assist in this work we would be 
greatly obliged if you will be kind enough to give us 
the following information in regard to the McGill 
University.

First: Total number of graduates who are now 
living.

Second: Total number of graduates who are now 
living in Canada.

Third: Total number of graduates who are now 
living in the United States.

Yours faithfully,

ts

JTS/WÏÏ General Secretary.
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